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Wednesday 28th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Rhine Class  

As some of you may know we would traditionally take year 5 and 6 children on a residential stay for several nights.   
However, last year with COVID and rising costs, we felt it was more appropriate to go on day trips as a class.   We have 
explored options for a residential visit this academic year, but many centres are already booked.   Therefore, we feel 
that continuing with day trips this year would be more suitable, with a view to booking a residential for the following 
year.    
 
Our trip for Term 2 to support our learning will be to the Living Rainforest.   For more details visit: 
https://livingrainforest.org/ 
Date: Monday 21st November 2022 

Travel: We shall be travelling to and from the site by coach. 

Timings: Children will go within the school day - we leave promptly at 9am and hope to be back for 3pm. 

Lunch: Children will need to bring a lunchbox and a water bottle.   

Uniform: Children should wear school uniform and a waterproof coat.      

Cost: £20.   

Adults attending: Mrs Matthews, Mrs Mackenzie, Mrs Weston and Mrs Cole  

Medication: For any children who have an inhaler in school, this shall be taken with us.   
 
Permission & Contact details:  Please follow this link 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/VHQsA8kFc1 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Sarah Matthews 
Head of School  
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